
 

 

 

 

 

September 1, 2020 

 

 

Amy Wells, Senior Vice-President/Trust Officer 

Glenn Perkins Educational Foundation 

First State Bank & Trust 

P.O. Box 1827 

Williston, ND 58802 

 

Dear Ms. Wells: 

 

We thank you for the generous donation of $20,000 to the Apache Junction Public 

Library. Continued funds from the Glenn Perkins Educational Foundation support literacy 

and learning initiatives for the residents of Apache Junction. We are grateful for your 

donation and will acknowledge it at a public City Council meeting in September.    

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeff Serdy, Mayor 

City of Apache Junction 

 


